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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
During these unprecedented times many of our us are spending an increased amount of time on the 
internet accessing the news, online learning platforms and social media. While this can help us to gain 
information, continue with our learning and feel connected to others it can pose a danger.  
 
Park Community Academy has joined up with the National Online Safety team to offer an interactive 
online workshop for our parents and carers. 
 
The course can be taken at your own convenience and covers:  

 Information about online dangers and the newest platforms 
 What online risks to look out for and how to protect your child 

 
Please find below the URL you need to visit to register your account: 
 
https://lms.nationalonlinesafety.com/school/Parkcommunity   
     
You will need to complete your details and select “I am a Parent/Carer” from the dropdown. 
 
Once you have registered, you will be able to access the ‘Online Safety for Parents and Carers’ course 
along with the National Online Safety’s resources (which include 50+ online platform guides on the 
latest social media channels and games). This aims to help empower parents with the knowledge to 
protect their children from the dangers of the internet.  
 
If you have any questions or trouble accessing the course, please contact 
support@nationalonlinesafety.com. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Johnson 
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